
 

CALLING ALL CHILDREN READY FOR KINDERGARTEN! 

 

Riverton School Kindergarten Registration is now open! 

(for the 2025-2026 school year) 

 

 

 

All parents/guardians of children who will be five years 

old on or before October 1, 2025 and living in Riverton, 

should register their children at this time.  

Visit Riverton School’s website:   

rivertonschool.com 

Go to Student Registration 

Go to Online Registration 

Please call Nicole Cesaretti @ (856) 829-0087 Ext. 151 

(ncesaretti@riverton.k12.nj.us ) for more information! 
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